State Representative-Governor attended the event of opening
kindergarten #7 in Khashuri

17 September 2018

Giorgi Khojevanishvili attended the opening of kindergarten #7 in Khashuri and congratulated the
teachers and children on starting of the new academic year. ,| am congratulating the teachers, the
administration of the kindergarten, parents and particularly,- little kids, on opening the new kindergarten
together with the starting of a new academic year. You will continue your teaching process in the
building which is equipped with modern standards since today. There are all the conditions for the little
kids comfort and development. Perfect environment is totally important for bringing up of healthy and
happy generation”,-said Khojevanishvili.

The kindergarten has not been rehabilitated for more than 30 years. The communications, the roof and
the windows and doors have been changed, a central heating has been adjusted and the building has
been equipped with all the necessary furniture, techniques and toys. The rehabilitation of the
kindergarten was implemented by the local budget and the fund of municipality development. The cost
of works amounts to GEL 907 000. 6 groups will function at the kindergarten and it will serve around
150 children.
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